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Olivia Glantz

From: Jeremy Grenz <JGrenz@mtengineering.net>

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 9:01 AM

To: Olivia Glantz

Cc: Brandie Dalton; Lisa Anderson-Ogilvie

Subject: Coburn Grand View

Olivia, 

 

In order to allow the applicant time to work out some issues, the applicant is requesting an extension to the 120-day 

State Mandated Decision date to a total of 68 days, which would result in a new 120 day deadline of January 22nd, 2020 

for the Coburn Grand View Subdivision application. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Jeremy Grenz 
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